Important Election Reminders:

The 2023 City/School General Election will be held on November 7, 2023.  If a Primary Election is required to be held, it will occur on August 1, 2023. 

The candidate filing deadline is June 1, 2023 at 12:00 Noon.  All candidates for City and School Offices file for office at the Sedgwick County Election Office, 510 N Main, Suite 101, Wichita, KS  67203.  The Sedgwick County Election Office is open Monday – Friday from 8 am – 5 pm, excluding holidays.  The filing fee for all City and School Offices is $20 and is due at the time of filing. 

All candidates will complete the following forms:  

· Form CS – City & School Declaration of Intention - available in person in at the Sedgwick County Election Office; signature must be attested at the Election Office.

· Appointment of Treasurer Form – Local – available in person in at the Sedgwick County Election Office or at https://www.sedgwickcounty.org/elections/forms/ Appointment of Treasurer Form-Local

· Statement of Substantial Interests Form – Local – available in person in at the Sedgwick County Election Office or at https://www.sedgwickcountry.org/elections/forms/ Statement of Substantial Interests-Local

· Optional - Affidavit of Exemption Form -  any candidate who intends to receive and expend less than $1,000 in either the Primary or General Election (exclusive of the candidate filing fee) can opt to file an Affidavit of Exemption form, which exempts them from filing the otherwise required Receipts and Expenditures Reports – available in person or at https://www.sedgwickcounty.org/elections/forms/


· Information: Contact the Sedgwick County Election Office (316) 660-7100.

City elections are held every two (2) years in the odd numbered year.  We have three Council positions up for election:  Shelly Steadman, Nancy Farber Mottola, and Kevin Cardwell.  Anyone interested in running for City Council/Mayor must file for office at the Sedgwick Country Election Office, 510 N. Main, Suite 101, Wichita, KS.  The filing deadline is June 1, 2023 at noon.  There will  be a filing fee of $20.00 and additional forms to complete at the Election Office.  If a primary election is required, it will be held on August 1, 2023.  The General Election will be held on November 7, 2023.  

